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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - 2nd May 2014 
Responsibility 

The Christian value that we will be exploring this half term is responsibility which we are 

linking to our Golden Rule ‘We look after property – we don’t waste or damage 

things’. We will be encouraging the children to think about the importance of taking      

responsibility for what we say and do, for using our time and our abilities well  and of the 

responsibilities  we have to do our best for the good of others. 

New Lunch Menu 

Please note the short turn around time for next half term’s lunch order. Please can we 

have orders in by Wednesday 7th May.  

PE Kit 

This weekend please check that all PE kit items are clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. We are discovering several items where names have 

now washed out and it is difficult to match them back up with their rightful 

owners. 

Forest School Volunteers Needed! 

We would really like to have some additional adults to support Mrs Uttley and the children 

in Forest School. If you like the sound of having fun in the outdoors and  you would be 

able to volunteer on a regular ( or semi-regular) basis then please let the office know and 

Mrs Uttley will get back in touch with you to discuss  what’s involved. 

Class 4 PGL  

The final instalment for PGL was due at the end of April. Please send the 

final payment into school as soon as possible. 

A Message From Reverend Ruth 

It’s Cafe Church this Sunday at St Laurence’s Church, do come and join us for coffee, 

cake and worship. Unlike our other Sunday morning services this is at 10.30 am so time 

for a slower start as well. 

Congratulations! 

We are all very proud of our parent and school  governor, Annie   

Maltby for completing the London Marathon  at the start of the Easter 

holidays. Well done Annie! 

Thank You 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Miles from Vale Gardens Ltd,Badsey and 

Suttons Seeds for the kind donation of seeds. 

Plastic Bottles 

A plea from Mrs Uttley. Please could you collect any empty plastic bottles and bring 

them into school. They are needed in our garden as protection for our young plants.  

 

Our Stars of the Week 

Harry Francioni        Class 1 

Hugo Oxby        Class 2 

Elodie Turner-Hurd     Class 3 

Ned Sainsbury-Plaice Class 4 


